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Monday, December 5 

 

This week is Spirit Week: 

Tomorrow will be Twin Day 

Wednesday will be Team T-shirt Day 

Thursday will be Tie-dye Day 

Friday will be Grade 8 – Dress up day (dress up) and gr 7 Dress Down day (relaxed) 

 

Week two will be the week before the holiday break. Stay tuned for those days! 

 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are now due.  If you are 
planning to attend, please bring in your payment. 

 
Intramurals will be held on Thursday and Friday this week.  Please sign up outside room C-12 
the morning you plan to attend intramurals. 
 

Builders Club will be meeting on Dec. 8th and Dec. 15th in N-8 after school.  We will be making 

Christmas cards for the community. Any questions, see Mrs. Browning or Mrs. Cosentino. 

 
Attention Student Council members: 
We will meet today in the cafeteria and December 12th in room C-7. Any questions, see Mrs. Manna or Ms. 
Heinz. 
 

There will be a SHOP Club meeting in the cafeteria today for our Christmas Project. 
 
The History Buffs will be holding a live webinar in the Media Center for Pearl Harbor 

Day. All History Buffs members should pick up a permission slip from Mr. Smith in E-2. 

 

Miss Chavan would like to congratulate Amanda Moro and Brianna D'Elia on their acceptance into 

the All Shore Orchestra this past weekend- great job girls!  

 
The next meeting of the Southern Writer’s Society has been moved to Thursday, December 
8th. We will be working on our Mystery Contest entries in Mrs. Stefanski’s room.  Contest 
entries will be due Wed., Dec. 14th.   


